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Respecting 

Ready to Achieve 

 

e-mail: schooloffice@churchdrive.wirral.sch.uk  website: www.churchdriveprimary.co.uk 

 

Child Protection Contact at School: Joanna Jones Telephone: 0151 645 5527     

Data Protection Officer at School: Craig Stilwell (Judicium) 

 

 

Tuesday, 30th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

5/6T Parents’ Evening 

Thank you for your patience in waiting for your child’s parents’ evening.                       
The meeting will be held with Mr Thomason, even if your child has now changed 
class. 
 
Parents’ Evenings will take place in school on the following dates: 
 
Monday, 5th February: 3:30pm – 5:30pm 
Thursday, 8th February: 3:30pm – 5:30pm 
 

Slots of five minutes per child have been allocated as a chance for you to 

receive a short update on your child’s progress.  There will be an opportunity to 

look through your child’s books later in the year. 

Please contact the School Office via telephone, email or Arbor message 

to request an appointment slot. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs J Jones 

Headteacher 
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